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80’s Tribute Night





The 80’s tribute night managed to raise a fantastic £527. The children have been told to give their teachers a wish list of the playtime / construction toys that they would like in their classrooms. Thank you for all your support. It was a great night by the way!





Children in Need – Friday 17th November








�





We had a great fun last Friday for ‘Children in Need.’ The children took their roles as teachers very seriously with our Head girl threatening to cane all the teachers! We raised the terrific amount of £70. Well done everyone. 








Parents Evening





Parents evening is tomorrow from 3.30pm until 6pm. 


Please call into the school office to make an appointment if you haven’t done so already. Please be aware that they are 10 minute time slots. If you need more time, please arrange with your child’s class teacher to come in again – they will be more than happy to arrange that for you. 
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Remembrance Sunday





Thank you to all the children and their families who attended the Remembrance Sunday service. It was very well attended and our children showed much respect and reverence.





Operation Christmas Child





Thank you to all the families who sent in a shoe box. We were able to send off an amazing 16 boxes. They will bring joy and happiness to children wherever they are sent.





Wizard of Oz





We will be leaving school next Wednesday 29th Nov to go to Stonyhurst for 3pm.  Initially, we thought we would be back for 5pm. It now looks like it’s more likely to be 5.30pm. We hope that alright with everyone. 





Victorian Christmas





We will be taking all the children to the Judges Lodge in Lancaster next Thursday, 30th November to learn about how the Victorians celebrated Christmas. We will leave just after registration and return for lunch at 12.30pm. Lunch arrangements are as normal. 


   


Chipping Community Christmas Fair





The Christmas fair is being held in the village hall on Saturday, 2nd Dec. We will be selling the goodies that the children have made in class during our enterprise week. We will be looking for volunteers to help ‘man’ the stalls. Please look out for the letter coming home this week.  Proceeds from the fair are being given to both schools in Chipping. Please come along if you can. It is on from 11am until 4pm. 


 


  








